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 Information Alert: Rep. Nancy Landry will not move HB 642 
 

 
 

 

   

   

 

  

   

  

 

 

  

   
 

Representative Nancy Landry issued 
a press release promising NOT 

to move on HB642 (legislation that 
would have created the Special 

Education Scholarship Program). 
 

Thank you to all LaTEACH members who contacted 
Representative Landry and expressed their views on the 
issue of separate scholarship schools for students with 

disabilities. 
   

Representative Landry listened and heard your message. 
   
LaTEACH is grateful and appreciative of the time and 
consideration Representative Landry took in attempting 
to fix issues with the existing scholarship program 
and continuing to listen to concerns parents of students 
with disabilities have with educational issues. 
Parents of children with disabilities were clear that 
creating a separate program was not the choice they 
want.  
  

Below is the press release Rep. Landry issued today.  

 
 

In an effort to track our impact, please respond to this 
email and let us know you contacted Rep. Landry on this 
issue. 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001Sj3NbzIDt8s8f_Z4IXyprIbzJxkaRSgiIS5fddwmPYL4wcIKZXAlxDXYAZOnF0loH1uzqp54VPWC0DE86jNURyA5GY_XbhgU1k8kH9GqMF8=
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